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I urge a NO vote on this bill (LC19).  Oregonians do not need additional taxes/fees as
theses tend to lower the standard of living of your constituents who are already
struggling with ever increasing and existing living expenses (e.g., medical bills, rent,
insurance, etc.).   All Oregonians will be watching how LC19 is voted upon and
legislators will be held accountable for their votes.  Thank you for the opportunity to
comment. 
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